
Dewar Sir, 
NONE of these bills are anything but a way to infringe our Constitutional Rights and they open up 
Oregon tax payers to footing legal bills when these useless laws end up in court. These Bills encourage 
baseless accusations and allow official misconduct that is not acceptable to any law abiding citizen. As a 
citizen I am also appalled that the people's time is so wasted on distractions like this!  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Stephen  Motis 
488 W. Centennial Blvd #9 
Springfield Oregon 97477 
541-220-9420 (cell) 
newleipzig@netzero.net 
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